
 

 

13th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Halloween Dress-Up Day! 
 
On Wednesday 1st November Year 6 will be having a Halloween Dress-Up Day, linked to our 
Magic Moments topic. We cannot do this on 31st due to the fact that a Paralympian athlete is 
visiting school that day and there are sporting activities going on related to this.  
 
Children can come to school dressed up in a Halloween themed outfit if they wish. They can 
also bring in pre-prepared carved pumpkins and other Halloween themed decorations to go on 
display in the classrooms.  
 
In addition to this, if you have any spare toilet roll that you can donate to us for a game, this 
would be much appreciated.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Kat Rowe & Natalie Gomez 
Year 6 Teachers 

 

 
 


